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Ruby Rebekah Lodge held their regular meeting on Wednesday,
September 13th with Mrs. Gladys Hamilton presiding as N,G. and
Mrs. Alice Sparkes as V.G, |

‘Mrs. Georgina Davis gave an interesting report of the Rebe-
kah Assembly of Ontario, June Sessions, at which she attended.
Mrs. Davis also reported for the Sick and Visiting Committee.
Many cards and remembrances were sent during the summer recess.

Mrs. Helen Spicer, President of the Rebekah Assembly of
Ontario will make her Official visit to Ruby Lodge on Friday,
September 22nd and a dinner has been arranged at Restaurant
LeBlanc. Any member wishing to attend please contact the Sec-
retary Beth Macadam before that date.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Philip Birch of Schreiber, a girl,
on September 16th.

Mr. and Mrs. J. Desaulniers of Terrace Bay are pleased to
announce the birth of their granddaughter, Amy-Lee, daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Theo Gionet of Mani touwadge.
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Daily home delivery by David Gillen.
For subscriptions please phone 824-2381.

. THE
CEDAR SALON”

1S PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE OPENING OF THEIR MODERN NEW BEAUTY SALON
AT 305 SCOTIA STREET, SCHREIBER

MRS . NELDINE MIKUS IS. PRESENTLY ACCEPTING APPOINTMENTS (THIS WEEK
ONLY) AT 825-32068

HOURS: MONDAY - 9:30 A.M. TO 5 P.M,

TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY - 10 A.M, TO 9 P.M,
(6 P.M, TO 9 P.M., MEN'S HAIRSTYLING BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)

THURSDAY AND FRIDAY - 9:30 A.M., TO 5 P.M.

WEDDINGS AND SPECIAL OCCASIONS ON SATURDAYS WILL BE CONSIDERED UPON
ADVANCE NOTICE

"APPOINTMENTS PREFERRED”



